
Prof. G. Mishra submits the report of 10th world Hindi conference to foreign minister 
 
New Delhi, April 13. The report of 10th world Hindi conference was submitted to Mrs. Sushma 
Swaraj, external affairs minister by Prof. Girishwar Mishra, Vice Chancellor of Mahatma Gandhi 
Antarrashtriya Hindi vishwavidyalaya, Wardha  yesterday during the third meeting 
of recommendation implementation committee of 10th world Hindi conference. This meeting 
was held at Delhi. Minister of state for external affairs, Gen. VK singh & Kiran rizuzu were also 
present on the occasion.  
The report of 10th world Hindi conference has been prepared by the Mahatma Gandhi 
Antarrashtriya Hindi vishwavidyalaya, Wardha. It is edited by Prof. Girishwar Mishra. The 
report includes the proceedings, lectures and recommendations made during the Conference 
held at  Bhopal in September 2015.
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Prof. Girishwar Mishra, Vice Chancellor of Mahatma Gandhi Antarrashtriya Hindi 
vishwavidyalaya, Wardha submitting the report of 10th world Hindi conference to foreign 
minister at Delhi on 12th April 2016 


